Joyce Lee (7A)

Hong Kong lagging behind


Since 1995, sex work (prostitution) has not been considered a crime in Australia’s New South Wales.


In 2003 New Zealand decriminalized sex work. And Germany made it legal in 2002, with sex workers entitled to pay holidays and social security. But Hong Kong seems to be lagging behind.


Sex work in Hong Kong is heavily restricted. For example, there are laws banning prostitutes from soliciting or massaging clients, and landlords will be charged for renting flats, which are used by prostitutes. 


These laws have forced sex workers to survive in a legal grey area, leaving them open to abuse by the police and clients.


I think the laws (or lack of them) surrounding the issue make it difficult for sex workers to survive.


It forces them underground and to make alliances with triads in order to get business. We should not discriminate against sex workers.
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